
 

                                                         20,000 acres of special places protected forever! 

Dear Friend, 
 
The West Virginia Land Trust is pleased to announce that this year we will cross the 20,000-acre threshold 
of land protected!  Thanks to support from many businesses and individuals who donate, sponsor, volunteer, 
and love the outdoors, we have created outdoor recreation access, ensured clean drinking water supplies, 
preserved working family farms, and protected open spaces, scenic views, historic sites, and more.  This is 
something to celebrate!  In 2022, we will be celebrating our special places all year long. 
 
I hope you will join us for a hike in one of the special places you helped to create!  Our yearlong Saturday 
Hiking Series includes: 

 April 9:  Shavers Fork Preserve near Elkins (Randolph County) 
 May 14:  Toms Run Preserve near Morgantown (Monongalia County) 
 July 16:  Little Bluestone Community Forest near Hinton (Summers County) 
 August 20:  Mammoth Preserve near Smithers (Kanawha County) 
 September 10:  Camp Bartow near Bartow (Pocahontas County) 
 October 8:  Potts Creek near Union (Monroe County) 
 November 12:  Piney Creek Preserve near Beckley (Raleigh County) 

 
You can help us continue this important work and demonstrate your commitment to enhancing the livability 
of our communities, by becoming an organizational sponsor.  
 
Sponsors not only provide financial support, but their commitment motivates others to get involved, since 
we will feature your business prominently on our marketing materials.  (See the enclosed partnership levels, 
which highlight the benefits you will receive.) 
 
You may simply email/mail back the commitment form, or feel free to contact me with any questions.  To 
maximize our community impact, please submit your sponsorship confirmation as soon as possible.  Please 
note that the form also allows you to choose one or more of the hikes to attend and the kinds of benefits 
you’d like to enjoy via your sponsorship. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request and your commitment to West Virginia!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessica Spatafore 
Director of Development & Communications 
(304) 346-7788 
jessica@wvlandtrust.org 
 



PO Box 11823  Charleston, WV 25339 - 1823
phone 304.346.7788  fax 304.342.1639  www.wvlandtrust.org

For planning purposes, please respond by May 31, 2022. (Payment may be made at a later date.)

Please complete this form:
Sponsor Name: __________________________________________________________________
Name of Contact: _________________________________________________________________
Email: __________________________________________________________________________
Phone: _________________________________________________________________________
Mailing Address: __________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


